
DEPARTMENT VISIT BY SCHOOL 

The department of Chemistry , PUC has conducted School Visit program sponsored by SERB, EEQ 

project on 9th December, 2022 @12:30 – 3:30pm. As many as 75 numbers of Class XII science 

students from Government Central Higher Secondary School, College Veng, Aizawl were received in 

the department of Chemistry PUC. The program was composed with Power point presentation from 

the project PI Dr. C. Lalhriatpuia with the titled “Application of UV-Vis-spectroscopy in quantitative 

analysis”. The second session was a practical class in the quantitative analysis of the given unknown 

solution using the simple titration method as well as using UV-Vis spectrophotometer procured from 

the sanctioned project. Positive feedback was received from the students and their teachers which 

will help them in their future studies and they are very thankful to the DST-SERB for giving an 

opportunity to experience such a special type of program which seldom occurs during their entire 

course.  

 

 


